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Watawieh yorlye 
 
Post Box for the Visitor Information Centre (VIC) 
 
The post box from the old Post Office verandah has been relocated to the VIC 
roadside verandah, making it more visible to visitors and locals wishing to 
post mail.  
The VIC sells postcards and postage stamps, making it nice and easy for 
visitors to pop their cards straight into the mail!  
 
Thank you to Kath at Australia Post for your assistance and who will continue 
to clear the mail on the collection run. 
Thank you to Neville from the Works Depot for getting the work done. 
 
 
The  Visitors Information Centre is open 7 days from 8.30am. We are 
practising social distancing and hand sanitising, and you are required to 
register - for contact tracing purposes.   
 
Tania @ Norfolk Island Tourism #norfolkisland 
For further information please view www.norfolkisland.com.au 

http://www.norfolkisland.com.au/

